
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

April 2022 Issue 
 Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Rosewood, where 

everyone is made feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all.                                                                                 
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What can you expect to read inside this issue? 

 Upcoming entertainment & activities for April 2022 

 Employee of the month April 2022 

 Getting to know our staff a little better… In the spotlight section 

 How to get in touch 

 

 



Lots of upcoming fun for us all to enjoy…  

 
Entertainment 

What’s happening at Rosewood in 

April 2022 

Singer coming in  

April 2022  

Lots of Arts and crafts to enjoy. 

Our volunteers and work experience students are coming to 

support with activities  

We are getting ready for the Easter celebrations  

Our regular visits from our lovely pastor Ken Gale.  

 

“When baby Jake came to visit”  

     

Huge cuddles from everyone     



 Employee of the month April 2022 

“Ellie”  

 here are what their nominations said… 

“Always really helpful and always there to help out when needed” 

“Ellie is a really good carer and has a lot of time for the residents, always on hand 

to help out her colleagues when needed” 

“Ellie is kind, caring, and supportive, we have watched her grow with confidence 

and knowledge, she is so eager to learn and grow, a super carer!”  

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month…  

Luke  

How long have you been working at Rosewood? 

“9 months”  

What do you like most about your role at Rosewood? 

“Making a difference to someone’s day” 

What is your happiest memory of working at Rosewood so far? 

“When singers come in and residents are singing and dancing with staff” 

What would you say to others looking into a career working in a care home? 

“DO IT…... it’s the best job ever!”  

Thank you for reading… 

Please look out for our next issue of the newsletter in May 2022.  

Getting in touch… 

If you would like to get in touch with us, please don’t hesitate in doing so.  

Mail: Rosewood Residential Care Home, Cobham terrace, Bean Road Greenhithe Kent DA9 9JB  

Tel: 01322 385880 

Email: carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 

mailto:carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk
http://www.charinghealthcare.co.uk/

